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NOTICE FOR STUDY VISIT TO IIULER, GOA 

 
The IIULER, Goa, is organizing a study visit for UILS students to the India 

International University of Legal Education and Research, Goa. The visit will take 

place from March 7 to 12, 2024, and will include special lectures on the Law and 

Practice of International Commercial Arbitration and Law and Technology. The 

accommodation will be provided by the University but the Air Fare has to be borne 

by the students themselves. 

 

Interested final year students are invited to apply for the said visit. Please submit 

your application along with your CV and previous academic record by February 

22, 2024. Applications should be submitted to dealing clerks of your semester. 

 

The selection of candidates will be finalized by the Academic Committee after 

conducting interviews on February 23, 2024.  

 
 
Sd/- 
Prof. Shruti Bedi 
Director 
 

 

 

 

 


